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Dear Families
	As we begin the academic year, I am glad to be partners with you in your child’s education. Please come and see the classroom and meet me on September 1 2:00 – 3:00. .  To contact me, please send in a note or email me at bvernon@hinghamschools.org. My phone number is 781-741-1570 x 4936.   Emailing me helps to start a parent email list.  I can include multiple email addresses.
	I encourage open and frequent communication through the phone or email.  Always send any notes regarding absences or any changes in dismissal for your child in the morning or call the office directly to notify them.  If there is no notification of the absence, a call will be made home.  Do not leave messages about any dismissal changes on my phone.  Communication with the school secretary is the prompt way to address any unexpected changes in dismissal.
	Attached you will find an optional questionnaire that you can complete regarding your child’s learning style and needs.  The information helps me to assist in the child’s success in the classroom.  Your child can return it to me the first week of school.  
	Parent help will be needed with copying, math games, and other holiday and classroom activities.  Handiwipes, and paper towels are additional supplies that I appreciate in the classroom.  Other supplies that I may need will be posted on the website at http://3veast.weebly.com. Once the room parents are selected, more detail will be sent regarding parent assistance.  .
	I look forward to starting the year and joining you in encouraging “our” child to be the best person he/she can be. Enjoy each day, especially these last few days without the school routine.  The schedule will start Tuesday, September 6 with Library.  Also, place on your calendar Wednesday, October 5 from 7:00 to 8:30 PM for Curriculum Night look forward to the year.
Sincerely,
Beverley Vernon, M.Ed., C.A.G.S.
P.S.  I do permit water bottles. I prefer to not to see plastic bottles in my classroom. Recycling is encouraged.  Label your clothing, food containers, lunch boxes, hats and jackets.  Lost and found collects too many items.  We are a peanut free room.
